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Rumrill, Nancy

From: John Anderson <jla@johnlanderson.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2015 8:26 AM
To: Rumrill, Nancy
Subject: Florence Copper Project

Speaking of Models, I know you have seen all the news this week on how the weather models failed for New York.  The 
model failed only by 30 miles, but look what it cost NY.  What will it cost me and my neighbors if your model fails by one 
or two miles?  Again, please look at the 1996 tests and not some model to make your decision.  It is so clear that the in-
situ process will and does pollute the aquifer. 
 
Regards, 

John L. Anderson 
520-233-6066 (H)  520-840-1573 (C) 
http://www.johnlanderson.com/ 
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